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Local Development Plan 2 (LDP2): Plan Adopted 
 
We are delighted to announce that Argyll and Bute Council have adopted Argyll and Bute Local 
Development Plan 2 on 28th February 2024. 
 
You can view the Plan on the Council’s website at www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/ldp2.  
 
It will also be made available in 
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Privacy Statement: Your Personal Data 
 
During the LDP2 process we collected contact details in line with our Privacy Statement which can 
be viewed here: Proposed Local Development Plan 2 - Privacy Statement | Argyll and Bute 
Council (argyll-bute.gov.uk) 
 
As the LDP2 process has now closed, personal data is being removed from our LDP2 contacts 
database. Should you wish to receive information throughout the preparation of Local 
Development Plan 3 (LDP3) you will need to re-register, and we will be inviting you to do so soon. 
 
Contact details of key agencies and statutory consultees (including Community Councils) will be 
automatically added into the LDP3 contacts list. 
 
 
 
Follow Local Development Plan progress at: 
 

On the Council web site at Planning policy | Argyll and Bute Council (argyll-bute.gov.uk) 

 
 And on X:        
  @argyllandbute 

 @ABC_Planning 
 

 


